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Council ‘listening posts’ will be available in Muswellbrook 
 
 
 
Muswellbrook Shire Council will hold the first of its ‘listening posts’ at Muswellbrook Fair this 
Saturday 3 December. Members of the community will have the opportunity to speak face to face 
with council staff about the long term future of the Muswellbrook Shire, aspirations for the future of its 
towns, jobs and Council infrastructure and services, as well as the setting of service priorities over 
the next four years.  
 
Information and advice received from the community will inform the development of the Community 
Strategic Plan and other strategic planning documents for the four year term of the new Council. All 
members of the community are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity for consultation 
and stop by the listening post this Saturday from 9.00am to 12.00pm to be a part of the conversation. 
 
For further information on Council’s listening posts or the plan for ongoing community consultation 
please call Fiona Plesman on 6549 3771 or email fiona.plesman@muswellbrook.nsw.gov.au  
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